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	NPRR Number
	598
	NPRR Title
	Clarify Inputs to PRC and ORDC

	
	

	Date
	February 24, 2014

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Michael Mathews on behalf of Credit Working Group (CWG)

	E-mail Address
	mmathews@btutilities.com

	Company
	Bryan Texas Utilities

	Phone Number
	979-821-5622

	Cell Number
	979-200-9810

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


The Credit Working Group (CWG) has reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 598 and feels that Operating Reserve Demand Curve (ORDC) was designed to increase the likelihood of high prices resulting in increased credit risk in the market.
	Revised Cover Page Language


None.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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